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*PRESS RELEASE* 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
DATE: 5/14/2024 
FOR INFORMATION CONTACT: JENNIFER NELSON 810-364-5720 

 

Reconstruction of the Marine City Highway and Bethuy Road 

Intersection starting May 20, 2024. 
 

Reconstruction of the intersection of Marine City Highway and Bethuy Road is scheduled 
to begin on May 20, 2024. 
 
Work will include adding a center left turn lane and right turn lanes on Marine City 
Highway to both the north and south legs of Bethuy Road. 
 
During construction, both the north and south legs of Bethuy Road will be closed at 

Marine City Highway.  Marine City Highway will be maintained in both directions 

with temporary traffic signals, and will be one lane only in the construction area. 
This pattern will be maintained for the duration of the project.   
 
The posted detour for Bethuy Road is Arnold Road, County Line Road and Springborn 
Road. 
 
Construction is scheduled to be completed in 30 days. All scheduling and project dates are 
subject to change depending on weather. 

   
One lane of traffic will be maintained within the construction zone, including to homes 
and businesses.  Local residents and emergency vehicles will have access to local 
properties throughout the entire project. Local residents are encouraged to plan for delays 
due to construction. We request your cooperation and patience. 
 
This project is financed by the St. Clair County Road Commission, the State of Michigan, 
and the Federal Highway Administration at a total estimated cost for construction of 
$1,000,000.  The prime contractor is Boddy Construction Company, Inc. 

 

 


